
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Friends of Merton: 

Because we, the UrsulineSisters, will be moving, Jason Lewis has 

stepped in to plan our annual Taize Prayer in Advent, also 

commemorating Merton’s death on Dec. 10, 1968 (the Fiftieth 

Anniversary).  The event will be held in the Ursuline College Chapel.     

I encourage you to join with others in this beautiful prayer experience; 

and look forward to welcoming you. The CLEVELAND 

MERTON CHAPTER meetings will continue as soon as we get 

settled in our new residence. Thank you to Dean Hurley of Ursuline 

College for her support! 

Peace: Sister Donna   See map of Ursuline College Campus 
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